
We wish to thank all our current customers for your support and patronage over the last 50 years.

In order to celebrate our 56th year, we are offering huge discounts to new customers 
on all our Brake Lathe models. Please call us with your inquiries.

We are also looking for new distributors for our Brake Lathes worldwide (countries where we currently 
do not sell our product). If you are not happy or satisöed with your current Brake Lathe manufacturer/
supplier, then call us with your requirements and we can discuss.

GiGive us a chance and you will be glad, you did.

R. J. West  (1966) Limited
202 Milvan Drive
Toronto, ON
Canada
M9L 1Z9

Special Promotion


